parish clerk

From:

Sent: 18 February 2024 11:00

To: parish clerk

Subject: Melbourn Women's Institute Poppy display

Good morning,

Can | please have permission to display the poppies for remembrance day 2024.
We would like to display them on the village sign as last year. They would be put up approx 3 weeks before the 11
November and taken down one week after the 11th. The dates would be dependent on the weather.

| look forward to hearing from you.
Regards





